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Memorandum
March 30, 2012
Tos TR-111649 - File
From: Kathy Hunter, Deputy Assistant Director Transportation Safety
Subject: TR-111649 Port of Chehalis

Grade Crossing Protective Fund (GCPF) Project to install approximately
29“No Trespassing” signs along the Curtis Rail Line

On October 13, 2011, the Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission
(Commission) awarded a GCPF grant totaling $818.09 to install approximately 29 “No
Trespassing” signs along the Curtis Rail Line. The Curtis Rail Line is 10 miles in length
and the Port is replacing signage at 11 trestles and seven highway rail grade crossings.
Previous signage was damaged by floods or vandalized.

On March 30, 2012, the applicant, the Port of Chehalis submitted a request for
reimbursement pursuant to Commission order. On March 28, 2012, Commission staff
conducted a site visit and verified that the project was completed according to the
specifications outlined in the order approving the grant. See attached email dated March

28, 2012, prepared by Bob Boston.

Please close this docket.

Attachment



Hunter, Kathy (UTC)

From: Boston, Bob (UTC)

Sent: Wednesday, March 28, 2012 4:54 PM

To: Hunter, Kathy (UTC)

Subject: RE: Verification of GCPF Signage Project

Attachments: Twin Oaks West.JPG; Hwy6 North.JPG; Hwy6 South.JPG; Hwy603 North.JPG; Hwy603

South.JPG; Shorey Rd Trestle. JPG; Trestle Hwy603.JPG; Twin Oaks East.JPG

Hi Kathy,

Attached are 8 photos of the No Trespass signs placed by Port of Chehalis for the GCPF project. | also printed them out
and put them in the TR-111649 folder. It appears they have complied with the project agreement and have installed the
signs at the proposed locations along the Port of Chehalis line.

Bob

Bob

From: Hunter, Kathy (UTC)

Sent: Tuesday, March 27, 2012 11:21 AM

To: Boston, Bob (UTC)

Cc: Johnston, Bob (UTC); Johnson, Jeremy (UTC)
Subject: RE: Verification of GCPF Signage Project

Thanks Bob!

Kathy

From: Boston, Bob (UTC)

Sent: Tuesday, March 27, 2012 9:25 AM

To: Hunter, Kathy (UTC)

Subject: RE: Verification of GCPF Signage Project

| will be in Chehalis tomorrow and will check on the Curtis line.

Bob

From: Hunter, Kathy (UTC)

Sent: Tuesday, March 27, 2012 9:15 AM

To: Johnson, Jeremy (UTC); Johnston, Bob (UTC); Boston, Bob (UTC)
Subject: Verification of GCPF Signage Project

Anyone working in the general vicinity of the Curtis Rail Line within the next month? | need verification of completion of
a GCPF signage project along that line.

Thanks - Kathy
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